
 

 

 

 

 

          26 November 2013 

 

STATEMENT TO THE AUSTRALIAN SECURITIES EXCHANGE 

Byte Power Group Growth in Wine Sales 
 
 
 
Byte Power Group Limited (ASX: BPG) is pleased to announce that the Company has made 
significant progress in wine orders since the establishment of the Group’s Asian Business 
Division in February 2012. 
  
Whilst at this point in time it is inappropriate to extrapolate any earnings guidance from this 
growth, the Company is pleased to advise that its wine division is expected to sell over 45,000 
bottles of wine over the period from July 2013 to December 2013, representing a projected 
improvement of approximately 166% in bottle sales compared to the previous half year ending 
30 June 2013. 
  
The Company will further update the market as soon as results of the current reporting period 
is available. 
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